
    A Peek at Our Week…
Mrs. Silvestri’s ELA Grades 6-8

Week of September 11, 2020                                               
This Week in ELA Grades 6-8...
Welcome Back to School!  
I hope you enjoyed a relaxing summer!  I definitely tried to relax 
with my dogs, Butch, Sundance, with my husband, and with my family.  
Having stacks of books to read helped----so did chocolate!

I am thrilled to welcome students to a new and exciting year of ELA!  I hope 
that you and your families are ready for a fun, action-packed school year.  It 
sure has been nice to see the students back in school after such a difficult few 
months.  (The masks are not fun, though!)

This week, students were able to meet and greet the Middle School Team of 
teachers on Wednesday.  Students then spent Thursday and Friday with 
homeroom teachers to review the Health, Safety, and Technology Procedures 
of being in the building.  Students also completed engaging activities to 
ensure that they understand these protocols. 

As a reminder, newsletters for ELA, math, and social studies can be found on 
each of the teacher's websites accessible from the Avon School Home Page. 

Starting Monday, middle school students will be completing math & ELA  
i-Ready Diagnostic Assessments.  We will also begin ELA procedures and 
review expectations.  Students should bring their independent reading books 
to school each day. 
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8th Grade ELA 6th Grade ELA 7th Grade ELA
Important Information...

“I find television very educating. Every time somebody turns on the set, I go into 
the other room and read a book.”    
                                                          ― Groucho Marx
  

                                                       

Read for at least 30 minutes each 
day!
Students must have an IR book with 
them each day.

All work will be posted on Google 
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Contact Me:
Mrs. Silvestri
Room 203
732-775-4328 ext. 223
jsilvestri@avonschool.com

Reminder…
Students should
read every day! 

Read!
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